					July 12, 2021






		[image: http://files.constantcontact.com/60591c4a201/3d639caa-f00d-42bc-b0fb-48b5ce35d046.jpg]






		Dear Rural Caucus Members (and Allies), I am very excited that we have an excellent broadband budget bill in print – AB/SB 156, which I am optimistic will go to the floor on Thursday. 
 
Here is the link: https://bit.ly/AB156billtext 
 
Thank you so much for all your hard work. This is a great accomplishment. So many went to bat for rural California. 

There is still much to be done. Step one is to thank our legislators for their tremendous support and help them make their vote on Thursday.

Thank you all and congratulations!

More to follow, but just today, let’s raise a toast.

Cheers,

Joy
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		Joy Sterling | Rural Caucus Chair | 707 484 0013 | joy@ironhorsevineyards.com
www.cdpruralcaucus.org
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